

21 March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We are fast approaching the exam season and students should be using the coming weeks to ensure that they are preparing themselves effectively. Subject teachers will provide students with resources to support their revision; they can also follow this link to find a variety of different techniques. https://caludoncastle.fireflycloud.net/post-16-3/revision-strategies

On Monday 27 March, the school is only open for students in years 11-14 for an intervention day. For sixth form students, their lessons will go ahead as normal, but some students may be invited in by their teachers to catch up with coursework if they have free periods; we will let you know if your child is expected to attend.

The main bulk of summer exams start on Monday 15 May and students are expected to continue going to lessons throughout this period, wherever possible, in order to support their revision throughout their exams. For students in year 12 to progress onto year 13 courses, they will need to achieve at least an E grade in their AS exams/summer assessments and be up to date with all of their coursework, if applicable. This is to ensure that students are on an appropriate programme of study where they are able to achieve the qualifications they need for their next steps, whether it is university or an alternative route such as an apprenticeship.

Results day for AS, A level and other level 3 qualifications is on Thursday 17 August.

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully

Head of Sixth Form

Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD

T: 02476 444 822 | E: enquiries@caludoncastle.co.uk | W: www.caludoncastle.co.uk

Registered office: Castle Phoenix Trust, Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD | Registered Number 8331385



